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WILLIAM M. MIHALKE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 6, 2015 
 
 
 
Dear Senators: 
 
Please pass HB 1236 HD1, with the following considerations: 
 

a) In our sister states that have Medicaid Buy-in for working persons with disabilities, 
70% - 80% are already in the Medicaid system, and would be no additional cost to 
the State. 

b) As such, a pilot of 100 people would likely cost the state, on estimate, the capitation 
rate of QExA, times 20-30 individuals, as we are already paying for a vast majority 
of the people who would access the new program. 

c) The pilot seems better suited to sit in DHS, rather than DOH, particularly given the 
system changes that have occurred since ACA. 

d) The pilot could either fall under the State Plan as an independent group, fee-for-
service, or under the 1115-waiver, and this should be left at the discretion of DHS. 

e) The new program would create new taxpayers, and would reduce the need for other 
benefits for the individuals that utilize the program. 

f) Individuals that are working generally have better health outcomes, and in the long 
run cost the state less in healthcare costs. 
 

Thank you for your time and thoughtful deliberation on this matter. 
 
Aloha nui loa, 
 
 
William Mihalke 
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